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Andrea Gyger

From: Patricia Ramirez <pramirez@gidenver.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 4:40 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: daria.serna@state.co.us

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

Attachments: NLPID.pdf

I have attached a new law that became effective June 2013. The law will be provide different type of licenses and 

identification cards.  The id will have a photo only good for 3 years but will have a statement not to be used for federal 

use.  Call the Department of Motor Vehicles for more information.  A contact:  daria.serna@state.co.us.  

 

 

Patricia B. Ramirez, MPA 

Program Administrative/Evaluation Coordinator  

Girls Inc. of Metro Denver 

1499 Julian Street 

Denver, CO  80204 

Inspiring all girls to be Strong, Smart and Bold! 

Girls Inc. es  una organizacion sin fines de lucro de inspirando a las niñas y a las jóvenes a ser seguras, inteligentes y 

decididas.SM 

(303) 893-4363x108                Fax (303) 893-4352                          

pramirez@girlsincdenver.org   www.girlsincdenver.org 
DISCLAIMER:  Please note that information contained in this e-mail does not necessarily represent the views of Girls Inc. of Metro Denver or any other Girls Inc. 

affiliate. 

*Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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